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Health Care Institutions (HCIs) 
applying for continuous 

accreditation for CY 2020  

The Department of Health (DOH) is encountering a delay in the 
issuance of licenses to operate (LTO) to health care institutions 
(HCIs) for CY 2020.

As such, PhilHealth will extend the period of application for 
continuous accreditation of HCIs until January 31, 2020.  An HCI’s 
accreditation for CY 2020 shall be subject to the validity of the 
DOH-LTO for 2020.

For further inquiries, please contact the Accreditation Department 
at accre@philhealth.gov.ph 
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